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After a long hiatus, Omnirisc’s Security Newsletter is back with 
the usual security related topics with a Macau focus and input 
from a wide range of industry professionals.

Over the last year our team has taken the time to assess and calibrate our 
operations and approaches to the ever-changing dynamic of the world. This 
issue of our newsletter introduces the inspiring story of Project Possible 14/7, 
looks into the impact of the global pandemic, and presents OMNIRISC’s ISO 
Certification, a Macau first for security companies.  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank our Macau 
SAR Government for its great leadership to steer our ship 
through the storm of the COVID-19 pandemic.  We would also 
like to thank our frontline emergency response team, including 
doctors, nurses, medical support staff and other health 
professionals, police officers, firefighters, MGTO crisis 
management team; frontline workers in the private sectors, 
including security officers, supply-chain operators and many 
other essential workers who have worked so diligently to keep 
us safe and healthy.   We are proud of you and will be forever 
grateful.  Thank you.
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